

BOBBY JINDAL
GOVERNOR

Post Office Box 94004 Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9004

June 20, 2013

The Honorable Alfred Speer Clerk of the House of Representatives State Capitol Baton Rouge, LA 70802

RE: House Bill No. 368 by Representative Barbara Norton

Dear Mr. Speer:

House Bill No. 368 by Representative Norton is duplicative of another bill I have already signed into law, Act 50 of 2013 by Representative Bob Hensgens. Both bills provide an outline for school safety and crisis response plans in schools.

For these reasons, I have vetoed House Bill No. 368 and hereby return it to the House of Representatives.

Sincerely

Bobby Jindal Governor